
NEWSLETTER 20th January 2023 

We have just completed our first lot of Reading Plus assessments across KS2.  

It is wonderful to see that the effort the children have put in has shown in their results. 
Children consistently accessing reading plus at home and in school have made great 

gains in vocabulary, comprehension and reading speed. 

 

 

It is never too late to start: 5 lessons or 1.5 hours of work a week equates to  

excellent progress. 

 

This week our class winners are  

Year 3.              

Well done to them.  

 

  Our pupil competition winner this 
week  

is Lois from Year 4 and 

our Phonics star pupil is Maddison  
from  

Year 2. 



   

The children in  

reception have been 
learning about circuits 

in their science  

lessons and they made 
some great light houses. 



                                                                                              

 

In this lesson 
year 5 were  
investigating 
craters by  
recreating 

them  in their  
classroom. 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

DOJO AWARDS  



Please see the link for this week's Wednesday Word below.  
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/community?pid=MTA101634&v=81.4 

 

18th January 2023 

 

 

Please note that from April 1st the 
price of a school meal is increasing 
to £2.50 per meal. 

 

Please can we remind all parents and 
carers that medicine must be 
brought to the school office where it 
is kept in a locked cabinet.  
Also, medicine forms must be  
completed before staff are able to  
administer any medicine. 
Thank you 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/community?pid=MTA101634&v=81.4

